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Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.  Based on our discussion, it is my understanding that the intent of this draft
is not to reduce any penalties under current law.  Therefore, if an item in the chart
provided to me would result in a reduction of a penalty, I have omitted that item from
this draft.
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